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Communications from the Mayor 

Donations Recommendations 

Urban County Council Meeting: June 12, 2025 

Pursuant to CAO Policy 48 – Donations, the following donation recommendations will 

be placed on the Mayor’s Report for approval at the Council Meeting:  

(1) Accepting and approving the following donations for the following departments 

and divisions:  

(a) Mayor’s Office, One Lexington – accepting a donation from Central Bank: 

$10,000 as matching funds for the “Be the Change” college scholarship 

competition for qualifying students to pay for education in areas that 

benefit the community. (BA 13743) 

(b) Division of Community Corrections – accepting a donation from the 

Friends of Ray Sabbatine: a memorial plaque for retired Community 

Corrections Director Ray Sabbatine, estimated value $4,800. 


